
August 2024 Newsletter 

August already, the summer is flying by. The extreme heat and excessive rain are an 
ongoing challenge for the greens keeping; if you have a garden, you already know all 
about it. However the green is looking great due to changes made to the care to keep 
up with the new weather. Bowling clubs and golf courses have all had to change and we 
are all learning together.   

In August we have three events: 

Wednesday, August 7th is our first Reinhart’s tournament, there are three 
representatives from Reinhart coming out to watch. We are looking for a couple more 
teams to fill the green. Come out and cheer on our teams. P.S. we are hoping 
Reinhart may bring some cider along. 

Monday, August 12th is our first Sharon Lewis Memorial In House Tournament & 
barbecue - another fun member event. Fee is $10. Please RSVP by Wednesday 
August 7th so that we can plan the food accordingly. Arrive at 9:30 to set up teams, 
bowl from 10 – noon, then the barbecue will follow. 

Special invite to past members for the August 12th event - as it is the club’s 100th 
anniversary – we are inviting you to come out to join us. You can even bowl or just 
come out to join us for the barbecue. Come and see if you still have it and how you 
compare to our members. We would love to see you. But please we need you to let us 
know if you are coming by Wednesday August 7th – email or phone (705-429-2261) 
or (416-268-5232). 

Wednesday, August 21st is our Stayner Tournament we have lots of outside teams 
signed up but we need club teams. Our members have had great success this year. 
Talk to Ross or Cindy if you are interested. . 

Other events this month – we have Clearview Youth coming out on Tuesday, August 
13th and 20th at 10am. 

We hope to have a confirmed date in September for the fall meeting and tentative 
date(s) for painting the shed and inside the club house. We are also investigating if it is 
financially feasible to hire a company to do the green shut down.  

Hope to see you on the green!  

P.S. yes we will bowl on holiday Monday (5th)  

  

 


